

PEACE LUTHERAN CHURCH

Permission Slip for Using Photographs

From time to time, we will be taking pictures during Sunday School, youth programs, Vacation Bible School, worship services or special events. We would like your permission to use these pictures on the Peace website or in the Peace newsletter. We will never reference you or your children by name, or provide any specific information regarding your child. We also will never sell these pictures; we will use them exclusively for Peace Lutheran's purposes.

Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photographs.

Yes, I give you permission to use photograph bulletin board and/or newsletter.	s on Peace Lutheran's website,
NO, please do not take or use any photograph	ohs of myself/family.
Names(s) (PLEASE PRINT)	
Signature:	
Date:	